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04 March 2014 
Department of Water Affairs 
Private Bag X5912 
Upington 
8800 
 
Attention: Jenna Lavin  
 
Dear Jenna, 
 
PROPOSED SOLIS CONCENTRATED SOLAR POWER (CSP) PLANT AND 
ASSOCIATED INFRASTRUCTURE ON A SITE NEAR UPINGTON, NORTHERN 
CAPE PROVINCE: WATER SUPPLY PIPELINE 
 
Solis Power 1 (Pty) Ltd is proposing the construction and operation of the 125MW 
Solis Concentrated Solar (CSP) facility and associated infrastructure on the Farm 
Van Rooys Vlei, near Upington in the Northern Cape.  An Environmental Impact 
Assessment (EIA) process has been undertaken for the proposed project (DEA 
Ref No.: 14/12/16/3/3/3/82) and an Environmental Authorisation was issued on 
18 July 2013 (see attached in Appendix A). 
 
Water for the construction and operational phase of the CSP facility will be 
sourced from the //Khara Hais Municipality.  This water will be supplied via a 
water pipeline from the reservoir in Upington Industrial (Updustria) area to the 
facility.  Two alternative routes have been identified for this water supply pipeline 
(refer to attached map): route 1 along the railway line (approximately 3m 
outside the servitude) and route 2 along the N10 (within the road reserve for 
most of the route).  The preferred route is that following the N10.   
 
Specifications of the pipeline are as follows: 
 Diameter: 125mm uPVC pipeline 
 Installed underground at an average depth of 1.1 m, with a cover of ± 0.85 m 
 
Due to the capacity and size of the pipeline, the construction thereof along the 
preferred alternative route does not trigger the need to obtain Environmental 
Authorisation in terms of the EIA Regulations promulgated under NEMA.  
However, there may be a need to undertake an archaeological impact assessment 
in terms of the requirements of the National Heritage Resources Act (as the 
pipeline exceeds 300m in length). 
 
 



 

 

Please advise regarding the requirement for an archaeological impact assessment 
for this pipeline.   
 
Please contact me with any queries in this regard. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jo-Anne Thomas 



 

 

APPENDIX A: 

MAP INDICATING TWO PIPELINE ROUTE 

OPTIONS 




